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2023 UCI E-MTB Cross-country World Cup: cancellation of round in
Charade/Clermont-Ferrand

Monaco (P.ty), Thursday 31 August 2023 – The Union Cycliste Internationale (UCI) and
WES Management regret to announce that the round of the 2023 UCI E-MTB
Cross-country World Cup which was scheduled to take place in
Charade/Clermont-Ferrand (France) on 30 September and 1st October, has been
cancelled.

Despite the best efforts of the local promoter and WES, it was not possible to ensure the
successful execution of this event this year. However, it is envisaged to return to
Charade/Clermont Ferrand with a round of the UCI E-MTB Cross-country World Cup in the
future.

The next round of the 2023 UCI E-MTB Cross-country World Cup will take place in
Bielstein, Germany, on 2 and 3 September.

Download the updated calendar’s visual HERE


